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Good afternoon.  

As a long term Elgol resident and having worked in the tourist industry in Elgol I believe the 
public toilets are vital in sustaining the tourism in Elgol and keeping our beautiful village safe 
and pristine. Without them its a 30 mile round trip on single track for anybody other than 
residents to have access to a toilet.  
 
If we do not have public toilets people will just go anywhere in the village they see fit to 
urinate and defecate, like other popular tourist spots on Skye. We have children in the village 
and the spread of disease will be rife let alone the indecency.  

I think its ludicrous to even consider shutting them.  
 

The infastructure is bad enough in Elgol, I often go out with a bin bag to pick up rubbish the 
public throw from their hire cars, do I look forward to bags of human waste now?  

Yours sincerely  

Mr Graham Raymond  
 
Contact details redacted by Highland Council  
 
  



 

 

                                                                                                                      27th JAN 2019 

 

 

To: Broadford and Strath Community Council 

 

I am writing to you as the Chair of the Elgol Village Hall Association. 

At meetings held by our committee over the last six months we have primarily been discussing the 

options available to our community regarding the asset transfer of the public toilets and carparks. 

We are in full support of Broadford and Strath Community Company leading the way in this project 

as it is too big for our small group of volunteers. As a committee we will do anything at all we can to 

support this project. 

It is vital to our village that we provide a better experience for visitors to area. Upgrading of the 

public toilets is long overdue as they were designed a built before the large numbers we now have 

coming to the village.   

Parking is an issue during the summer months with entry to the hall often blocked by thoughtless 

drivers. If an acceptable plan is drawn up to manage this we will be in full  support of this. A small 

fee for use of both will be essential to manage and maintain the facilities. 

Yours Faithfully 

Hermione Lamond , Chair 

 


